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Our Online Store is BACK!

For all our latest OSGA merchandise check out our online store here:

OSGA Online StoreOSGA Online Store

The AGM is Coming....

We are delighted to to announce our highly anticipated Annual General Meeting will be held in

Barrie ON September 24th & 25th at the Allure Hotel. This esteemed gathering will not only

provide a platform for crucial discussions and decision-making but also serve as an exciting

opportunity to celebrate the spirit of healthy competition, camaraderie, and active living that

defines our association. Keep an eye out in your inbox for more information to come!

Don't forget to check out out July Fitness Challenge!

https://www.promoplace.com/barrie/stores/osg
https://www.facebook.com/osga55plus/
https://twitter.com/OSGA55plus


Bob Secord Award

The Bob Secord Award of Excellence is granted to one
female and one male participant annually whom
exemplifies the ideals of the OSGA.

For more information, or to nominate someone you
think deserves this award visit our website HEREHERE

Nominations close August 25th, 2023.

 

Ontario 55+ Summer Games 2023Ontario 55+ Summer Games 2023

Summer 2023 Games are in
Brantford ON 

August 9-11 2023

The official Brantford Summer Games
website is now live!

Official Summer Games WebsiteOfficial Summer Games Website

https://osga55plus.ca/bob-secord-award/
https://www.brantfordbrantgames.ca/en/index.aspx


Ontario 55+ Winter Games 2024Ontario 55+ Winter Games 2024

Winter 2024 Games will be held in
Orillia ON

February 6-8 2024

We look forward to seeing you there!

Official Winter Games WebsiteOfficial Winter Games Website

 

Lapel Pins are in!

We currently have Gold, Silver and Bronze
pins available. Please email
Info@osga55plus.caInfo@osga55plus.ca with your District and
full mailing address to order some!

 

OSGA volunteersOSGA volunteers

The OSGA is always looking for more volunteers. There are different ways that you can get
involved:

Board of DirectorsBoard of Directors

It is the time of year again
where the OSGA starts looking

for interested and qualified
individuals to join our Board of

Directors. The AGM is in
September and most positions

stand for a two year term.

CommitteesCommittees

If you have a skillset that could
be of use to the OSGA, but do
not have the time to serve as a
Board Member, we urge you to

consider joining one of our
committees so we can continue

to grow and move forward.

DistrictsDistricts

Our District's have their own
committees that work to put on

the local Games that you all
know and play in. The Districts

cannot operate with one
person, so building a group to

share the workload is
imperative.

Please e-mail the office if you have any questions or would like to be connected with someone to
talk to about your future volunteer opportunities. info@osga55plus.cainfo@osga55plus.ca

https://www.orillia.ca/en/news/Orillia_2024_Ontario_55__Winter_Games_planning_underway.aspx#:~:text=Games set for Feb.,6 to 8%2C 2024.
mailto:Info@osga55plus.ca
mailto:info@osga55plus.ca
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